
Clara Hughes Public School​ is proud to take part in this year’s 40th Anniversary of Terry Fox’s 
Marathon of Hope. This year highlights “What’s your 40?” where activities can be done in class 
and to #tryliketerry where students will complete a physically distanced  run and activities 
outdoors during outdoor/phys-ed time. 
  
Clara Hughes Public School will participate in physically distanced activities throughout 

the week of October 5-9, 2020. 
  
Last year CHPS staff and students raised  $1,566.30 for cancer research.   We will be using an 
on-line donation form. Please click on the link below to support our efforts for this very 
worthwhile cause. 
 
Please help show your support by donating to: 
http://www.terryfox.ca/ClaraHughesPSOshawa 

Please join me in supporting the Terry Fox 
School Run! 

Coming in September to a school near you! 

www.terryfox.ca 

. 
  
Thank you for your supporting our school in the fight against cancer and continuing Terry’s 
legacy! #terryfoxschoolrun @terryfoxfoundation 
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